
 

 
 
 
July – September 2023 
 
 
 
Beloved Brethren, 
 
My most sincere wishes are that the Lord would continue to use you with power and that your entire church would continue 
to grow in the love and knowledge of our Saviour. 
 
The great need for the Gospel here in Santo Domingo makes me think of what our Lord said in Matthew 9:37, “. . . The 
harvest truly is plenteous, but the labourers are few.” Since our last letter, we have entered two new sectors to 
preach the Gospel. The first is the “La Playita” neighborhood about two kilometers from our church. We have won 
many people for Christ, and we are thinking of starting a church in that place. Please pray that the Lord would 
continue to manifest Himself with power and that many would continue to be saved. 
 
The other place is the “Barrio 16 de Agosto,” where we started another route. We call it the “walkers’ route” 
because it is not far from our church. Literally dozens of people have come to know the Lord as their 
Saviour, and around 20 of these people have attended our church. We reached a family of 5 from 
Venezuela, and 4 of them are attending regularly. Eli has not been able to attend due to his work 
schedule. 
 
I bring those places to your knowledge, because they both have a lot in common, such as a lot of 
immorality, vices of all kinds, violence, etc. Please pray that the Lord would protect us in these 
places; they are very dangerous. 
 

            Soul-Winning Time    
     “Barrio 16 de Agosta” Area                                                Service at “La Playita” Area 

Another great blessing for me as a missionary was being able to preach with my young son, Caleb Josías, who is 
serving the Lord as an evangelist. More than 700 young people were present. The Independent Baptist Evangelist 
Mission (MEBI) in the Dominican Republic invited us to be the preachers this year for their 2023 Youth Revival. 
Many walked the aisle consecrating their lives to the Lord, and some walked the aisle to be saved. We praise our 
God for this opportunity to be used for the edification and salvation of many.



 

Prayer Requests: 
1. Please pray for my wife’s health. 
2. Pray for protection as we win souls in these neighborhoods: “La Playita” and “Barrio 16 de Agosto.” 
3. Pray for the growth of the new believers. 
 
Thank you again for your prayers and financial support. Your spiritual help is essential for our permanence on the 
mission field. 
 
Because Jesus Christ lives, 

Andrés R. Amorós 

Andrés R. and Dora Amorós 
Your Missionaries in the Dominican Republic 
Philippians 1:6 
 


